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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Next scheduled Blast for RCQ 
1 message

Wayne Stoughton <Wayne.Stoughton@martinmarietta.com> Mon, Sep 18, 2017 at 11:59 AM
To: Ken Bishop <ken@kidlynx.com>, "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>
Cc: "Santhuff, Jim" <JSanthuff@swenergy.com>, Robert Cochran <Robert.Cochran@martinmarietta.com>, Michael Sheahan
<Michael.Sheahan@martinmarietta.com>

Hello Ken,

 

We are scheduling our next Blast at the Red Canyon Quarry for Thursday, September 21st, 2017 between the hours of
11:00 AM and 2:30 PM pending weather conditions, mechanical issues, etc.  If you have any questions, please feel free
to contact me.

 

Thank you,

Wayne Stoughton


